
 
 Product Notification 
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Date:   May 15, 2012 

 

Cyclone® 400 Gas Valve Change 
 

Beginning May 15th the BTH-400(A) model will incorporate a design change to the gas valve. 

This change only impacts the BTH-400(A) model in natural gas configuration. This will result in 

a Series change from 100 to Series 104. The primary difference between the new and old designs 

is the manufacturer of the gas valve and style of the gas valve.  The new system uses a zero 

governing regulator in the gas valve which also requires a Venturi insert in the blower intake. 

This change also impacts other part number changes that are reflected on the new Series 104 

parts list. 

 

If you have any questions on these product changes please contact me at 615.792.6280. 

 

Regards, 

 
Matt Schulz 

Sr. Product Manager 

Commercial Products 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


